
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

 Aldrens Lane Lancaster LA1 2DU 
phone 01524 65576   

e-mail bursar@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher Mr S Belbin 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Sadly, I am writing once again to inform you that we are having to shut the school due to 
confirmed cases of COVID in school.  This will be from tomorrow Friday 22nd January to 
Monday 1st February and will involve all children in all bubbles.  
 
I can only apologise for this, for the inconvenience this will cause you and your families.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S. Belbin 

 

mailto:bursar@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk

